
2020 with 4T 

This year has been a real challenge for the 
students of 4T and for their teacher. There have 
been many new experiences, which have been 
good and bad. Despite the disruptions, which 
were the results of Covid-19, the class continued 
to grow and develop. Home Learning and the 
challenges of using technology were embraced by 
all participants. This new-found resilience and the 
new skills and strategies they have established 
should better prepare them for the future, both 
at school and in the work force.  It has been an 
honour and privilege to be involved over this 
period.   Mr T 

 

 

 

 

 


